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MEMORANDUM

TO: Brad Newland
Regional Supervisor
Division of Air Quality-WIRO

FROM: Michael A. Abraczinskas, Director /7)% w\q“y(_

SUBJECT:  Ecolab, Inc., Permit Application Numbers 6500356.18A and 6500356.20A and
Draft Air Permit Number 10313R03

I have reviewed the Hearing Officer's Report and Recommendations for the Ecolab, Inc. public
comment period and virtual public hearing. The Hearing Officer has considered all comments
and information in the record and I believe the Hearing Officer has adequately addressed all
comments received. Iagree with the Conclusions and Recommendations section of the Hearing
Officer’s Report. After making the recommended amendments, I ask that you proceed with
issuing the air quality permit.

You may reach me at (919) 707-8447 if you have questions regarding this memorandum.

Ce: Ray Stewart, Hearing Officer, Winston-Salem Regional Office

919.707.8400
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